
 

❖ We are celebrating Communion Wednesdays at 12:30 p.m.  
Come and be refreshed! 

 

❖ Join us on Thursday at 10:00 a.m. for coffee and fellowship. 
 

❖ The Church Proper is open every Friday from 12:00 p.m. 
until 1:00 p.m. for prayer. 

 

❖ There are many opportunities to assist in our ministries and 
worship services! Please let us know how you would like to 
be involved. 

 

❖ Help out the Medicine Hat College Ecumenical Society 
by donating non-perishable foods & hygiene products into 
the basket in the front foyer! 

 

❖ After the service, you're invited for refreshments. 
 

❖ The Altar Guild is looking for women interested in helping 
prepare the Sanctuary for worship on Sundays, 
Wednesdays, and special occasions. For more information 
contact Veronica at (403) 878-1017. 

 

❖ St. Ambrose Church will hold its Annual Regional and Early 

Harvest Service on Sunday, August 31, 2025, at 10:00 AM. 

No service at St. Barnabas August 31st. 
 

❖ Interested in an Anglican Calendar? Let us know—we’re 

placing a group order to save on shipping and can get one 

for you. 
 

❖ If you or your child are interested in confirmation, don’t 

hesitate to reach out to Reverend Oz! 
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